
 Board of Selectmen 
Working Meeting  

Wednesday, October 18, 2017 
Swampscott Town Hall, 22 Monument Avenue, Swampscott, Mass in the first floor conference 

Room.    
 

Naomi R. Dreeben, Chair          Sean R. Fitzgerald 
Laura Spathanas, Vice Chair         Town Administrator 
Donald M. Hause          (781) 596-8850 
Patrick A. Jones           (781) 596-8851 FAX 
Peter A. Spellios  

 
7:00 P.M. 
OPEN COMMENTS:   
 
7:05P.M.  
DISCUSSIONS:  
 Continued discussions on the FY 17 End of Year/2019 CIC Process/FY 19 Budget Preparation 
 Continued discussions on 2017 Town Assessing Update and Tax Classification 

 
 
9:00 P.M 
ADJOURNMENT:  
 The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Selectmen will be October 25, 2017, in Room B129 at the 

Swampscott High School.   
 

 While every effort is made to ensure that the agenda items are scheduled to the specific time as listed, some items 
might take more or less time than allotted.  


